
CIRCULAR

Grades: Pre-Nursery-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0057/2023-24 Date: 6th September 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Please note that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 7th September 2023 on

account of Janmashtami.

This is to notify you that Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A will be going online for

Nursery to Grade VIII on Friday, 8th September 2023 in light of the travel restrictions

imposed on the occasion of the G20 Summit.

The timetable for Nursery to Grade VIII will be shared by the class facilitator.

The school will remain closed only for Pre-Nursery students on Friday, 8th September

2023.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


